
 

Robert M. Grable Jr. - Mount Sinai High School has been named a 2021 National Blue-Ribbon 

School in the performance category of “Exemplary High Performing.” Mount Sinai High School is 

one of six schools on Long Island to win the award.  We are proud to be a school that focuses on 

providing students an academic atmosphere in which every student can challenge themselves, 

demonstrate the self-discipline to persevere, engage in problem solving strategies, employ critical 

thinking skills, embrace risk-taking, take pride in developing good work habits, and become 

independent learners. The award is the product of the tremendous work put forth by the Mount 

Sinai Board of Education, District administrators, faculty, and the many support staff that take 

great pride in providing a safe and supportive learning environment for all students, from 

Kindergarten through Grade 12.  Combined with the dedication of the students and their families, 

the outcome is, and will continue to be, “the best in learning and living.” As Vince Lombardi said, 

“The achievements of an organization are the results of the combined effort of each individual.” 

We look forward to celebrating the Blue-Ribbon Award throughout the school year. 

Congratulations to all! 

 

 


